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Dear Families, 

 

We are now 5 weeks away from the dawn of a totally new era, not just for our movement, but for 

America and the world. This is not just another rally. This is our initiative, our Hyojeong offering to True 

Parents... So that True Mother will be welcomed by Christianity and America on the world stage. 

 

Preparations have been months in the making. With more time in preparation, we have been able to 

drastically reduce costs. However, our savings have not affected the quality of the program we have 

designed for everyone. This may turn out to be the most impressive experience of our life of faith. 

 

Yes, it is a public event. Yes, tickets are being sold for up to $250. Yes, tickets are selling...fast. We are 

determined to offer these proceeds as a gift to support True Mother's work in Africa. We feel this is our 

responsibility as the elder son nation to support the world. This also means we are taking full financial 

responsibility for all costs for the event. 

 

Local church communities from Subregion 1 have already contributed $190,000. And as mindful as we 

are about the various budget items and outreach costs, we realize we need your help. 

 

We invite you to make your monetary offering in support of these efforts. Please consider a contribution 

of $700 or $1200, however any amount you can give will be greatly appreciated. Make a donation today 

through the Family Federation website. 

 

You can also support by joining the daily National Prayer Call, every day at 9 p.m. EST, for a short 12-

minute update and prayer to keep our hearts united with True Parents and our efforts spiritually protected. 

 

Stay up to date with all the exciting developments on familyfed.org, and connect with you pastor for 

outreach materials to invite your guests. Let us all join in this effort and offer Heavenly Parent and True 

Parents our sincere heart and dedication. 

 

God Bless you and your families, 
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